
Dear Candidates,   

Łazarski University is proud to announce that it will be providing scholarship for new candidates 

starting their studies in the 2017/18 academic year. The number of these scholarship is limited and will 

be offered to deserving candidates based on merit. The scholarship is available to non-Polish 

candidates for both Bachelor’s and Master’s Programs; and the essay must be written in the same 

language as the language of instruction of your program at Łazarski University. 

The contest winners will receive a scholarship of 30% for the first year of studies. 

To enter the contest, candidates must simply submit a 600-700 word essay answering the following 
question: 

 

“How will choosing your program at Łazarski University benefit your future career?” 

 

The contest deadline is 31 August 2017 - thus the essay must be submitted and all admission 

requirements must be met by 31.08.2017. 

Candidates must submit their essay by email to recruitment@lazarski.edu.pl with the subject line 

‘Essay Contest – application number’. 

Decisions regarding the scholarships will be made by the Director of the Marketing and Recruitment 

Department, and will be based on the candidate's academic record, language skills, and writing ability.  

Please note that in the event that a candidate is awarded with the scholarship, but fails to submit all 

the required documents in their original version and obtain a student number by 15 September 2017, 

the Essay Contest Scholarship will be cancelled.  

Moreover, additional scholarships will be available to students after the first year of studies on the 

following basis: 

• An average of 4.40 – 4.79 for the first academic year will result in a 20% scholarship for the 

following academic year; 

• An average of 4.80 or above for the first academic year will result in a 30% scholarship for the 

following academic year 

 

We wish you the best of luck and look forward to welcoming you to Łazarski University! 
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